

14200 Snow Road Brook Park, Ohio 44142 (216) 265-8700 PRSRT STD U.S POSTAGE PAID CLEVELAND, OH PERMIT NO. 821

Address Service Requested



Humenik's Highlights

Joe Humenik Jr. Funeral Director

Mary Lou Babal Facility Manager William Meixner
Department of Defense
Certified Military
Funeral Provider

Lynn Saber-Eiswerth
Memorialist

Matthew Humenik Funeral Assistant & Insurance Claims Specialist

Alyssa Jaworski Funeral Director Apprentice

www.HumenikFuneralChapel.com

Call with questions: 216-265-8700 or 1-877-HUMENIK

Nov-Dec 2021

≫ HIGHLIC	GHTS DATA FORM
Name	© 115 Christmas Entranscound All Decornations Due
Address	\$ 115 Christmas Extravaganza! All Reservations Due NO LATER than DECEMBER 07.
CityZip	
Phone	
Mail or drop off to: HUMENIK FUNERAL CHAPEL	
14200 Snow Road, Brook Park OH 44142	Trip Suggestions:
NOTE: To guarantee seating on the tour, your non-refundable payment must be received with tour order form. Refund if we have to cancel.	

Christmas Extravaganza!

It is hard to believe it is that time of year already. Our last trip of 2021 is Wednesday, December 15th. Are you ready to shop till you drop? Join us as we travel to Columbus, OH to the Easton Town Center. Hosting more than 30 million visitors per year, Easton is home to premier shopping, dining, and entertainment. This destination features OVER 200 best-in-class retailers! Alongside some of Columbus' most



exciting dining options, Ohio's largest movie theater, and a world-class comedy club. This is the perfect



opportunity to get those last-minute Christmas gifts. With the variety of stores, there is truly something for everyone at Easton Town Center. When we arrive everyone will have 3 hours to shop and explore the center. Lunch will be on your own as you shop. With over 60 restaurants available there is the perfect meal for everyone. There will be walking both inside and outside while at Easton Town

Center so dress for the weather. Face coverings are a requirement for all guests inside the Station Building and other publicly accessible indoor spaces at Easton, regardless of an individual's vaccination status. Do you want to plan before you arrive the directory of stores can be found at https://eastontowncenter.com/directory/. Our next stop is food! We are traveling back to Schmidt's Restaurant and Banquet Haus located in the heart of German Village in Columbus. On the menu is a fine selection of Schmidt's own fresh Pork Bratwurst, Smoked Bahama Mamas, Baked Chicken (legs & thighs), Chunky Applesauce, Green Beans with Bacon, Sauerkraut with Pork, German Potato Salad, Tossed Green Salad, Rolls & Condiments, Schmidt's Mini Cream Puffs, Coffee, Tea, Iced Tea & Soda. There will also be a full-service cash bar available in our banquet room. After our amazing meal, we will board the bus to travel to Butch Bando's Fantasy of Lights! With over 140 lighted displays this drive though light show never disappoints. The display is ever-growing

with new displays being added each year. The show is never the same. There are more than 2 million lights along this 3-mile wooded path! You can see everything from the comfort and warmth of the motorcoach. We can't wait and either should you. Sign up today to reserve your seat. The total cost for this trip is \$115, this includes travel to Columbus by luxury motorcoach, a wonderful dinner, and the Christmas Light show extravaganza! Boarding will begin at 9:45



AM with departure at 10 AM on Wednesday December 15th. Please park on the CVS side of our building. We are expected to return to Brook Park around 9:15 PM. See everyone soon! All trip reservations must be turned in no later than Tuesday, December 07.

Happy Thanksgiving!

We want to wish you a Happy Thanksgiving from our family to yours. What are your family traditions for Thanksgiving? Do you eat turkey, stuffing, sweet potatoes, ham? What ever the family tradition it is special to your family. The holidays offer a time for us to step back from our busy work schedules and reconnect with our families. During the holidays it is important to remember those who may have recently lost a loved one. The holidays can be an especially difficult time for them. Reach out to those of your friends whom otherwise might be eating alone on Thanksgiving Day. Invite them to a seat at your table. Table fellowship is one of the most wonderful things we



can share with our families and friends. This thanksgiving sit back eat great food, tell stories and just spend time with friends and loved ones enjoying each others company.

Thank A Veteran

Veteran's Day is Wednesday November 11th. On this day we remember those who gave their all for us. Have you ever attended a funeral service where military honors was conducted. If you have you know the family is presented a folded flag in honor of their loved one. Do you know the meaning behind the flag? "This banner of love and devotion, now being folded, is a Living Memorial of the courageous thoughts of our comrade, the one you came here to honor this day. The blue field represents the sky that overlooks our land, and denotes the watchfulness of our God eternal. The red stripes tell us of the blood, sweat, and tears that have been offered and conquered by our comrade's devotion to the responsible freedom of his country. The white stripes boldly proclaim the Peace that he helped bring to our generations. This is his flag. This is our spiritual heritage, receive it with the tears of our minds and the faith of our hearts." So



please take a moment out of your day to thank those who fought for our freedom.

Safety Tips for Fall Driving

There's nothing more beautiful than a fall drive, but this season brings some unique hazards for drivers. Being aware of these potential dangers can keep you and your family safe and prevent accidents.

Be Aware of Poor Visibility

Falling leaves, while beautiful, can obscure your vision, as can rain and fog. Shorter days are part of the fall season, making it more difficult to see children playing or people walking and riding bicycles. Be aware of limitations in your visibility and slow down if you can't see well. Use your dimmed headlights in bad weather with decreased visibility. If possible, try not to be on the roads when it's hard to see.

Watch for Children

Children love to play in piles of leaves, so use extra caution where leaves are piled at curbside. In addition, the school bus will be making its rounds now that school is back in session. In addition to educating children about back-to-school safety, it's important to stay vigilant as a driver.

Slow Down on Wet Pavement

In many areas of the country, rain is common during the autumn. If it's raining, keep a safe distance from the car in front of you. Wet roads make it more difficult to stop. When wet leaves are on roadways, they make the pavement slippery, and it can be difficult for drivers to get good traction.

Be Prepared for Bright Sunlight

When sunrise occurs later in the morning, it can also present challenges for drivers. Have a pair of sunglasses in the vehicle to wear when the sun is bright is a good strategy. If it becomes too difficult to see because of bright sunlight or glare, a good strategy is for the driver to pull over until he or she can see again.

Watch Out for Ice

As the temperatures drop further at night, a driver will need to spend some extra time in the morning scraping frost off his or her vehicle. Shady spots on the roadway may be home to black ice, which a driver may not be aware of until his or her car starts to skid on it.

MERRY CHRISTMAS

It's hard to believe it's that time of year again, but winter is coming and so is Christmas. We want to wish you and your loved ones a Very Merry Christmas. We hope that Santa is good to each and every one of you. We can't wait for you to tell us all about your favorite gift on our first trip of the year. Until then break out the hot chocolate and those flannel sheets to make it through these next couple of cold months. Once the weather breaks we will start traveling together again! Again have a Very Merry Christmas!



HAVE THE TALK OF A LIFETIME

You talk about everything. You share the big events and small victories. But there's one conversation you probably haven't had: it's time to have the talk about how you want to be remembered. It can make the difference of a lifetime.

Sharing stories with those who matter most isn't just important today; it will be especially significant when it's time to commemorate a life. These discussions can help families make important decisions about how they wish to remember and honor the lives of their loved ones.

Through meaningful memorialization, that is, taking time to reflect on the unique life of a loved one and remember the difference they made, families and friends take an important step in the journey toward healing after death.

HAPPY NEW YEAR

"Midnight on New Year's Eve is a unique kind of magic where, just for a moment, the past and the future exist at once in the present. Whether we're aware of it or not, as we countdown together to it, we're sharing the burden of our history and committing to the promise of tomorrow."

— Hillary DePiano

